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CIRCULAR 

Kind attention to the first year B.Tech Engg. Students 

Sub : BRANCH CHANGE - Reg. 

**** 

The students pursuing I B.Tech during the academic year 2021-22 and willing to apply 

for branch change may contact First Year Coordinator for the application form.  
 

➢ Last date for receiving application 23.09.2022 (Friday). 

➢ Announcement of Branch Change Result is on or before 26.09.2022 

(Monday). 

  

 
                                                           

PRINCIPAL 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Copy to:  

1. The FYE Coordinators 

2. All concerned 

3. Digital Copy to the Website incharge to host in college website 

4. The File 

 


